
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 

We had a great turnout for our event on February 9th at Asquith Golf Club with 28 players teeing off 
including a conƟngent from East Maitland and several from Mangrove Mountain. 

LeŌie winner. 

Jeff Gill      38 pts 

Runner-up Craig McHaƩon  37 

Righty winner. 

Peter Moran     32 

2 Ball winners 

Sven Langer and JusƟn Anderson 42 

NTP 9th John Janetzki 

 

Tony Barr Point Score leaders aŌer this event 

Jeff Gill    8 points 

JusƟn Anderson  7 c/b 

Craig McHaƩon  6 

Warwick Stanwell  5 

John Besant  4 

Peter Golding  3 

 

Next Event. 

Our next event will be on 6th and 7th April at the Moss Vales Golf Club. Unfortunately, the dates had 
to be changed due to the Tom Jones concert the weekend we had arranged resulƟng in 
accommodaƟon being booked out. Apologies for any convenience. 

This will be the annual event against the ACT Division where we will be defending the Ossie Raƞord 
Shield won last year. The Saturday will be the Jacket (best leŌ hander score) & Shawl (best right 
hander) with a late tee off.  Sunday will be the Shield event where the best average score will win the 
shield. This will be an early morning tee-off. Full details will be available in the near future. This is 
always a fun weekend. 

 

2024 NaƟonal Championships. 

Victoria Division will be hosƟng this year’s event on the Bellarine Peninsular south of Gelong 10th to 
15th November. Some excellent courses have been booked. Full details plus entry form can be found 
at leŌhandedgolfaustralia.com/naƟonal-championships.  



2025 NaƟonal Championships 

 InvesƟgaƟve work has been done in relaƟon to NSW hosƟng the 2025 NaƟonal Championships. A 
report will be provided to the commiƩee in the near future for final decision. Once approved we will 
be looking for people to join an organising commiƩee to undertake specific roles. 

 

Rex Langthorne AM 

President 

 


